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2025 School Photos Friday 28th March  
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

The packages range in price from $38-$59. Your child has been 

given a photo payment envelope that needs to be returned to the 

school prior to photo day or on the day. Please see the office if you 

require a sibling envelope.  Please read the instructions on the 

photograph envelope carefully. 

 

It is essential that the correct money is placed in the envelope as 

the school cannot provide change. There is an online payment 

system available through the school photographer and this 

information is on the envelope. Please do not make an online 

payment through the school’s website. 

 

All students are to arrive at school in full school uniform, including 

white socks and black school shoes and with their hair neat and 

tidy. 

 

Please note, all students will be photographed even if you are not 

purchasing a photo pack. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

come and see me or our office staff. 

 

Justine Blackley 

Principal 

 


